
Sunday Services 

(Church & Online) 

Sunday School 9:45 AM 

Intercessory Prayer 10:40 AM 

Morning Worship 11:00 AM 

Wednesday Bible Study 

(Noon and 6:00 PM) 

For more information about us, visit 

our website or email us: 

www.mountainspringbc.org  

info@mountainspringbc.org 

Order of Service 
 

Scripture 
 

Prayer 
 

Praise and Worship 
 

Word of God  
 

Invitation to Discipleship 
 

Final Observations 
 

Tithes & Offering 
 

Benediction 

October Events 

 

Mtn. Spring Baptist Church 

4801 Liberty Highway  

Anderson, SC 29621 
 

Mtn. Spring East Campus 

1109 Mountain Springs Road 

Anderson, SC  29621 
 

 

Mailing Address 

PO Box 97 

Pendleton, SC 29670 

Church: 864-261-6117 

Rev. C. Allen Moses, Senior Pastor 

Sis. Fiona Williams, Assistant to the Pastor 

Dea. T.C. Spear, Chairman, Deacons’ Ministry 

Sis. Gloria Johnson, Chairperson, Trustees’ Ministry 

Sis. Martha Stewart, Superintendent, Sunday School 

Sis. Vonda Hurt, Treasurer 

Sis. Lisa Adger, Secretary 

Sis. Janice Lee, Clerk 

Dea. Sam Spear, Administrator 

 

Watch our Services Live Online 

 

 

Date Event 
 

Location 
 

Time 

Sunday, 6th Morning Worship - Communion Church 11:00 AM 

Sunday, 6th *RRBA County Wide Revival Mt. Moriah 4:00 PM 

Mon.-Wed. (7th-9th) *RRBA County Wide Revival Mt. Moriah 7:00 PM 

Sunday, 13th Morning Worship  Church 11:00 AM 

Saturday, 19th Heart of God Food Pantry Church 11:00 AM 

Sunday, 20th  
Morning Worship (Observance of Breast 
Cancer Awareness  - Please Wear Pink) 

Church 
9:00 AM 

Sunday, 20th  Gospel Karaoke  -  (Ages 18-45) East Campus 12:00 PM 

Friday, 25th 1st Pastoral Anniversary Celebration Blvd Baptist Church 7:00 PM 

Sunday, 27th Morning Worship  Church 11:00 AM 
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 October 

2024 

From the Desk of Pastor Moses: 
 

October ushers in the last quarter of the year, when reflection is often engaged.  
Have I accomplished my desired goals for the year 2024?  What things have I     
left undone?  With approximately 90 days left in the year, have I done what God       
required?  These questions are often asked by those who take seriously their      
discipleship.  Self-evaluation is vital.  Seeing ourselves for who we are is essential 
to spiritual growth and maturity.  It’s easy to become critical of others, especially 
when they do not do the things we think they should be doing.  Be mindful to     
consider ourselves, our biases, our personal perceptions, and the unrealistic       
expectations we project onto others.  Are we holding others to standards we fail to 
live up to ourselves?  Understanding ourselves and our role in the Kingdom of God 
will help us finish the year strong.  In this 4th quarter of the year, strive to be a  
better disciple, Christian, and person.  Why should we do this, you ask?...            
Because WE ARE THE CHURCH OF FAITH, THE CHURCH OF BETTER!                                                                    
      

Pastor Moses 

*Rocky River Baptist Association 



                  ...The effective,  fervent prayer of a righteous man avails much.   
                                                                                                                               James 5:16 

Please Be In Prayer: 
 

Sis. Helen Plantin, Sis. Dorothy Hallums, Bro. Ed Porter, Bro. Ken Miller, Bro. M. C. Chester,  Sis. Mary 
Clemons,  Bro. Odell McDowell, Dea. John Porter, Sis. Tina Inness, Sis. Bertha Mae Sims, Min. Hazel 
Franklin, Sis. Earline Collins, Sis. Cladys Harrison, Bro. Calvin Bigby, Sis. Angela Miller, and Sis. Elizabeth 
Scott. 

 (Please contact the Deacons’ Ministry if we have omitted someone) 

 
Christ Conversations With Lady Ashley                                                                                        

To Join: Dial (605) 313-5500                                                                                                             
Enter Access Code: 2747900                                                                                                                      

Join us each Sunday morning from 9:00 AM to 9:15 AM  

Mountain Spring Baptist Church Prayer Line                                                                                                                  
To Call Prayer Line: Dial  (605) 313-4388                                                                                                            

Enter Access Code: 2556197                                                                                                                      
Join us each Friday morning from 6:00 AM to 6:15 AM 

 

 

We are grateful for Pastor Moses's unwa-

vering pastoral care.  It's easy to overlook 

the fact that our pastor is also a student, 

juggling studies and leading our congrega-

tion.  We value his active involvement in 

our community and state.  We are also 

thankful for all the ministers that God has 

brought to us here at Mountain Spring.  

As we progress through this month, let's 

take a moment to show our love and     

appreciation for Pastor Moses and the 

other ministers.  Please join us in praying 

for God to give them the strength to carry 

out His will.                           

                        Deacon T.C. Spear, Chairman 

The last testing date has been rescheduled to 

October 20th.

9:00 Sunday Mornings

We want to express our heartfelt thanks to   

everyone who reached out to help our church 

family and other individuals in the community 

affected by Hurricane Helene. Some people 

were without power for more than seven days, 

and during this time, many individuals offered 

their generators, food, and homes to help     

others. We are incredibly grateful for the over-

whelming support and kindness shown during 

this challenging time. It's heartwarming to see 

everyone coming together to assist those in 

need. Let's continue to support each other and 

spread the love of God and compassion in our 

church and community.  

Please wear pink in observance on Sunday, October 20th. 


